
 

DEADLINE FOR RESERVATIONS 

 SEPTEMBER 10, 2023 

Bus A is Full. As of Aug 25, Bus A has a waiting list of 6 

people. We will not be accepting anyone else on the 

waiting list. 

Bus B has 30 seats available.  If you are still interested in 

joining us, you must take Bus B from the Acme Markets 

parking lot at Route 413 and Eagle Road in Newtown.  

If you have already purchased seats on either bus, but 

have not purchased WTC museum tickets, but would like 

to add museum tickets, there is still time, see me.  

Also, St. Nicholas Shrine only has a capacity of 125 

people, so we hope to be one of the largest groups to 

have visited with over 100. 

Barbara Louridas 215 429 9605 

 


